
Friday 23rd April 2021

Uniform Reminder
Boys

Trousers or shorts: Dark Grey

Socks: Black/Grey

Shoes: Black (Plain black no trainers, no boots or logos)

Polo Shirt with school logo

Sweatshirt with school logo

Girls

Skirt/Pinafore or summer dress – red/white check

Trousers: Dark Grey

Socks: Grey/White

Tights: Grey

Shoes: Black (Plain black flat shoes, no trainers, no boots or logos)

Polo Shirt with school logo

Sweatshirt/cardigan with school logo

PE KIT

Again as we are now in the summer term, children need to be wearing 

their burgundy shorts on PE days, no longer jogging bottoms or leggings 

please. Shorts should be burgundy as per the uniform guidance on the 

website.

Dates for your 

Diary

Monday 26th April 

– Year 5 Tudor 

Workshop

Friday 30th April –

Year 3 Zoolab

Workshop

Monday 3rd May –

Bank Holiday 

school closed

Tuesday 4th May-

Geography Day

Tuesday 11th May 

– Prefessor

Brainstorm –

Whole School

Tuesday 25th May

– Nursery – Year 

1 - Alldays farm

workshop

Headteacher Comment

Welcome back! We hope that you all had an enjoyable Easter and took full advantage of the good 
weather. It is lovely to have all the children back on site and fully engaged in school life again.

Enrichment clubs are now up and running and there is a full range of exciting clubs on offer. I would 
like to thank all the staff for volunteering to stay after school to run these clubs and thank them for the 
variety of opportunities on offer. If your child has been allocated a place and no longer wants to attend 
please let us know as soon as possible as there are waiting lists in place for many of them. After 
School Club and Breakfast Club are now up and running. If you require a place please contact the main 
school office.

If you have applied for a place in our Reception class in September 2021 you should now have 
received your letter of confirmation from the local authority. If you haven’t applied for a place you will 
need to contact the school as a matter of urgency. 

Nursery application forms are available from the main school office if you require a place in September. 
We have had a high number of applications so would encourage you to complete and return your forms 
as soon as possible to secure a place.

Thank you

Mrs Higginson

Katy Higginson           
Head of School

Attendance

Week Ending 23.04.2021

R 98.3

Y1 95.3

Y2 99.2

Y3 98.5

Y4 96.9

Y5 99.4

Y6 93.1

Whole 

School 

(weekly) 

97.2

Whole 

School

(Sept to 

date)

95.3

Target 97%

Breakfast Club & After School club
We are pleased to say that our Breakfast club and After school 

club have now resumed. If you would like your child to attend 

please contact the main school office for further information.

Breakfast Club £3.20  

After School Club £4.50 per hour (discount available for siblings)        



School Values & Stars of the Week

Nursery = Che Lloyd & Willow Ruth Yates

Rec = Reggie Matley & Jayden Kone

Y1 = Abigail Nightingale & Alf Graham

Y2 = Brooklun Jackson & Kaya Matley

Y3 = Joshua Goma Moukala & Evie Johnson

Y4 = Kate Marcelle & Alfie Escobar

Y5 = Ahmed Hashmi & Rico Alexander

Y6 = Joshua Smith & Isobelle Roberts

General Information

Covid Reminders = To keep yourself and others safe, 

please remember to socially distance and we 

recommend wearing a face mask whilst you’re dropping 

off and picking up as these times can be extremely 

busy.

Hair = Now that hairdressers are open again can we 

remind families that no extreme hair cuts are permitted. 

Children should not have any shaved lines in their hair. 

Hair should be no shorter than a number 3. 

Year 6

Prior to our half term holidays, 
Y6 took part in a ‘Victorian 
Experience Day’ where they 
were invited to experience the 
life of a Victorian school child 
as part of our History topic. We 
explored what life was like for 
these children. It was a 
fantastic day!

Year 3

Year 3 were hooked into their new English topic by having a 
sports day. We did lots of different races, we won some and 
we lost some. The next day, we wrote about our experience 
of sports day in a diary entry. We are so excited to learn 
more about diaries and create outstanding pieces of work. 

West End 

This week West End in Schools 
visited Years 1-6 at FGA. Amy 
demonstrated how we can bring 
books to life through dance. The 
children learnt choreography and 
performed a piece from Alice in 
Wonderland. It was amazing to see 
how much the children engaged 
and used expression to portray the 
classic story. 


